
Please find attached my submission for development of 27 Waine Street, Freshwater. 

Kind regards 
Kristy Reed 
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Submission to council for development of 27 
Waine Street freshwater.  

I have been a resident of 56 waine Street for 
over 20 years. Over this time I have noticed 
the increased number of vehicles that need 
to park on the street.  

The issue is that, if the development of 27 
Waine Street goes ahead,  the parking on 
the dangerous hairpin corner will become a 
nightmare for all residents of the street.  

My parents also live in 56 Waine Street and 
have done for 35 years. This is another 
issue that has come up for them to deal with.  

As with all of the residents of Waine Street, I 
reject the development of 27 Waine Street 
due to the safety concerns for all who are 
living in the street.  

We would appreciate if this development 
was rejected and appreciate your 
understanding of this issue.  



 

 

Please rethink the development. The 
residents of Waine Street would like to live 
as safely as possible.  

 

Kind regards  

Kristy Reed  

 

56 Waine Street  

Freshwater.  


